
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone:	(907)	452‐2185	 	 	 	 	 www.investfairbanks.com	 	 																 	 						Fax	(907)	451‐9534	
													1‐888‐476‐FEDC	

 

    
			301	Cushman	St.,	Suite	301,	Fairbanks,	AK	99701	

 
	
	
January	27,	2014	
	
Re:		HB	255	and	HCR	15	
	
To:		Members	of	the	28th	Alaska	State	Legislature	
	 	 								
The	Unmanned	Aerial	Vehicles	(UAV)	Industry	is	predicted	to	grow,	over	the	next	several	
years,	into	an	over	80	Billion	dollar	world‐wide	industry.	Because	of	the	leadership	of	the	
University	of	Alaska	and	other	supports,	Alaska	is	well	positioned	to	gain	a	major	share	
of	 that	 industry	growth.	 Support	and	passage	of	House	Bill	255	and	House	Concurrent	
Resolution	15	are	needed	to	continue	the	effort	of	creating	a	UAV	industry	in	Alaska.		
	
I	urge	your	support	of	HB	255	and	HCR	15.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
	
	
Jim	Dodson	 	 	 	 	 	
President	&	CEO	 	 	 	 	
Fairbanks	Economic	Development	Corporation		


